
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 

2020 - 2021                                     Issue One
 

This week in Year Six we have started looking at the book, ‘Here We Are’. The 
children have loved learning about the Earth and thinking about how lucky we 
are to have certain people in our lives. On Friday, the children all wrote a letter 
to their favourite person and I loved hearing the amazing stories that your 
children have shared.  
 

In maths, we started looking at place value and we are now working with 
numbers up to ten million. We also used the iPads to play on My Maths. The 
children have all taken their details home this weekend so they can practice 
their skills at home.  
 

Our science topic this half-term is light. We looked at natural and man-made 
light sources and how light travels. The children are going to be creating a 
presentation about how light travels and how it reflects next lesson. We will be 
uploading these onto our class page and blog. 
 


